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CFCFA's Statement 
 
“Taking into account the current situation of the CFCFA, as well as the economic condition of its 
members against the background of still continuing pandemics COVID-19, the new leadership of the 
CFCFA appeals to all the participants of the CAREC MC, taking into account the participation of the high 
level management of ADB at this event, and urges them to consider issues of future support to the 
CFCFA under the ADB TA.  
 
 As we all know, transport and logistics services are one of the main components in the process of 
economic integration of the CAREC region, and which is ready to unite its efforts around the created site 
as CFCFA, aimed at the development of transport corridors, the development of new standards, the final 
product, which is a high-quality provision of transportation processes and simplification  trade in the 
CAREC region. 
 


